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30 January 2023 
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians, 
 
Further to my letter on Friday, I am writing to inform you that The Warriner School will be closed on 
Wednesday 1st February for all year groups. We are asking you not to send your child into school on 
this day. We have not taken this decision lightly. We remain committed to providing a safe and 
secure environment for our pupils and feel that we would be unable to provide this with the very 
limited staff we have available.  
 
We will be providing remote teaching for Years 11, 12 and 13 if your child’s teacher is not striking.  
Staff have been asked to arrange this with your child directly.  We are not aware of all those who are 
taking strike action as they do not need to inform us.  It is for this reason that we are unable to live 
stream to all children. 
 
We are open for the children of key workers. If you are a key worker, and you wish to send them into 
school could you please inform Louise Armstrong by 11:00am on Tuesday 31st January via email: 
l.armstrong@warriner.oxon.sch.uk.  School transport will be running as usual. 
 
For those children not in school we will endeavour to make work available on the Go4Schools 
homework platform. We cannot instruct staff to set work but will make as much available as we can. 
 
I am sorry that you will have to make alternative arrangements for your child at short notice, and that 
they will experience disruption to their education. I understand that this situation may be frustrating 
and ask that all members of our school community continue to treat each other with respect.  
 
We are working closely with our staff union representatives to keep up to date with the situation, 
and I will inform you as soon as possible if arrangements change further.  
 
With very best wishes 
 

 
Sharon Nicholls 
Head of School 


